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Monday, Oct 2
School Pictures

Friday, Oct 6 
Curriculum Day

No School for Students

Monday, Oct 9
Indegenous Peoples’ Day

No School

Wednesday, Oct 4
Open House

6-7 pm



News From Grade 2!
 🍎 Students have been settling in nicely while getting to know each other and our new 

classroom spaces. We have worked hard to establish goals for our community and have 
spent valuable time thinking about how we can most effectively and efficiently work 
together. Students believe that our time at school must feel safe, engaging, and 
important. We have worked to remind ourselves what it means to truly learn together 
and what a student looks and feels like to ourselves and those around us.  

 ✏ A️long with our extensive work in the areas of social and emotional wellbeing, students 
have played new math games, began an essential writing unit, and explored their own 
unique identities. While our feelings and ideas reflect a wealth of diversity, students are 
learning that this variety of perspectives is essential to building teams that support each 
other. 

💕Here are a few photos from our first few weeks. Enjoy! 💕📚
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Dear Families,

I am writing to inform you about the benefits that are offered at your child’s school through the Title I program, part of the No

Child Left Behind Act of 2011. Our Title I program offers all students fair and equitable opportunities for a high quality,

standards-based education.

How does our Title I program work? Here are the facts:

● Title I services are in the area of literacy and/or math.

● Title I is designed as a regular education program for students who aren’t receiving special education services.

● Title I programs at our school are schoolwide assistance, meaning the school works to serve all children in the school

in order to raise the achievement of the lowest-achieving students. The Title I teacher works with school teams to

provide support in the building.

● Services depend on need. Students may enter or leave the Title I program throughout the school year depending on

their academic needs. If a student receives services one year, they may not need services the following year as

participation is based on current year assessments and needs.

● Families are a vital part of Title I programs. We encourage your input and appreciate your feedback. Please share your

hopes and dreams for your child with their Title I teacher as well as the classroom teacher.

● As a Title I school we invite you to see our space and meet staff. If your child qualifies for Title I services you will receive

notification and a written compact agreement. This shared responsibility, including strategies for supporting students,

is outlined in a written compact.

● Your ideas and suggestions are welcome throughout the year. At the end of the school year, we’ll ask all families for

their feedback through a survey.

Again we hope that you will visit our program at Open House on Wednesday October 4, 2023 from 6:00-7:00 p.m.. If you have

questions, please ask me or contact our Director of Curriculum and Instruction Lindsay Rodriguez, at 978- 910-1547.

Sincerely,

Meliss� Mazell� Lindsa� Rodrigue�
Title I Teacher Director of Curriculum and Instruction





Parents and Guardians, We Need Your Help!
 Every successful school involves having parents connected to the school community. 

Three Erving parents can play a very important part at EES.

  School Council
 The school council is a very important group of parents that work with community and school 
personnel throughout the year.  EES would like to have three parents working on this council.  
Please see the list of responsibilities below.

 

School Council:

● Consists of the principal, parents, teachers, and community members

● Four main responsibilities:

● Assist with the adoption of educational goals for the school that work with local educational policies and state 
standards

 Identify the educational needs of the Erving students

 Assist with implementation of school improvement plan

● New and current parents encouraged to participate; election of interested people held on the October PTO meeting

● Any interested community person who has no child in the school is welcome to join; contact the school at 423-
3326

● Meeting dates and times determined by the newly formed council

● Terms of office discussed at the first meeting

 

Parents and community members who are invested in working to foster positive goals for the school are encouraged 
to consider the school council.  If you are interested in a position on the school council, please complete the information 
below.

 

A school council comprised of dedicated individuals is a wonderful addition to the school community.

If you are interested, please contact Pat Winn, the administrative assistant by phone 413 423-3326, email: 
winn@erving.com, or send a Class Dojo message.

Thank you for your support.

mailto:winn@erving.com
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